A Human Resources Committee meeting was held on Monday, June 18, 2018. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Chairperson Justin Ray. Those present included Justin Ray, Jenni Marner, Rod Randall, and Grant Corum.

New business: Discussion concerning the Village's extended medical leave policy and related issues concerning full-time, full-time part-time, and hourly personnel and how this should apply to a current employee requesting medical leave.

Also, Chairman Ray was updated on the Collective Bargaining Agreement and current changes being considered to that agreement. It was suggested to hold a committee work session in the near future to discuss the details of current employee requests and then schedule a meeting with union representatives.

There was no other general discussion.

Chairperson Ray adjourned the meeting at 6:43 PM.